
Friday, 15th December 2023

Dates for your DiaryThis week’s news

Birthdays
Happy Birthday to…

Lenny (Eagles)
Neave (Jays)

Tobias (Eagles)
Vedanti (Owls)
Riley (Puffins)
Lacy (Hawks)

Mason (Hawks)
Tobi (Hawks)
Pearl (Jays)
Ivy (Eagles) 

Supporting everyone to be kind, 
confident and curious.

Barham Church of England Primary School

Wednesday 3rd January – children return to
school
Wednesday 10th January – FOBS Uniform
sale
Wednesday 24th January Parent drop-in
Friday 2nd February Parent Celebration
Assembly 9:10 am
Tuesday 6th February Safer Internet Day
Friday 9th February Dance Festival, end of
term
Monday 19th February Children return to
school
Thursday 7th March World Book Day
Friday 8th March Inter-house Music
Competition KS2
Tuesday 12th March Spring Music Concert
Friday 15th March Comic Relief Day
Tuesday 19th March Parent consultations
Thursday 21st March Parent consultations
Friday 23rd March Parent Celebration
Assembly
Thursday 28th March Easter Service at
church 2:15pm. End of term
Monday 15th April Children return to school

Congratulations 
to Hawks class 
who had the 

highest 
attendance last 

week. 

Attendance Ted

Star of the Term
Caleb (Hawks) for being a brilliant 

ambassador for Barham School. He is kind, 
confident and curious and a great role 

model for others in the school. 

We had a very special visitor this week!
Santa came to visit and every child was
given a gift, which they loved.

Our delicious Christmas dinner on
Wednesday was a very festive and
colourful event, with children wearing
their Christmas hats that they had made.
What a creative bunch of children we have
at Barham!
Our Christmas service was held at the
church and led by KS2 on Thursday. We
were very proud of all the children who
read and sang so well.

Thank you for all your support with these
events and may you enjoy a peaceful and
joyful Christmas and New Year.

Barham Primary School certainly knows how to
get into the festive spirit of Christmas! We were
all thoroughly entertained at the Talent Show.
We had musicians, dancers, singers, comedians,
gymnasts and puppeteers performing in front of
the whole school. We have so many talented
children at Barham! Well done to those who took
part, including the fabulous Year 6 compères.

Elfridges was as busy as ever on Monday and the
children had a great time choosing presents for
family members. Our thanks go out to all the
elves who wrapped gifts so beautifully.

The choir have performed
at the Canterbury
Cathedral and at the
Gulbenkian theatre, as part
of the Canterbury rural
schools choir. Their singing
was incredible and the
audience enjoyed it
immensely. Well done to all
of you who took part!

This Week’s Awards


